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January 28, 2010
Reference: 0991478110

Dr. Kiyoon Chang % WVZ ) Tlidlzﬁ’d 57, )b{‘.’,
Chief Veterinary Officer

Director of Labelling, Quarantine & Inspection Division

Ministry for Food, Agriculture, Forestry & Fisheries

1 Joongang-dong, Gwacheon city, Gyeonggi-Do, Republic of Korea

Tel; +82-2-500-2115; FAX: +82-2-504-9427

E-mail: kchangy@korea.kr

Dear Dr. Chang,

Thank you very much for your letter dated 13 Japuary 2010 updating foot and mouth
disease(FMD) situation in Korea and your letter dated 20 January 2010 addressed to Dr. Tien-
Lai Hsu, Director General of this Burean, conceming the same subject has also been

forwarded to me for reply.

Your prompt information on the status of FMD in Republic of Korea (ROK) bas been
valuable for us to evaluate our current quarantine measures. Base on that, we found that it 1s
not necessary to take further control actions in addition to current measures. Except raw milk,
fresh milk and un-canned liquid milk, ROK’s milk products such as milk powder, infant
formula, yogurt and ice cream are still allowed to be imported into this country without any
animal quarantine restriction. However, they shall comply with the food safety and other

revelant regulations during importation.

If you have any further question, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Kwo-Ching Huang ‘g A% M [/(/“
Chief Veterinary Officer
Deputy Director General

TEL - +886 22343 1464 FAX :+8862 2343 1454

CC: Korean Mission in Taipei (FAX: 02-2757-7006)
Economic Division, Taipei Mission in Korea (FAX: 82-2-7329874)

1



